
   

Date: 3 March 2025 

Enquiries to: Isaac Nunn 

Email: nsips@suffolk.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Graham Gould 
Lead Inspector for the Five Estuaries Offshore Wind Farm 
Planning Inspectorate 
Via Portal 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Gould, 
 
FIVE ESTUARIES OFFSHORE WIND FARM (EN010115) 

SUFFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL (IP reference: 20049304) 

SCC DEADLINE 7 SUBMISSION – CORRECTION TO SCC D6A SUBMISSION [REP6A-009] 

Suffolk County Council has become aware that our submission at Deadline 6A contains an error which we 

would like to correct. I am therefore writing to you to ask that the ExA use its discretion to accept this letter 
at deadline 7 in order to correct our previous submission. 

In paragraph 59 of our submission, reference is made to the Lower Thames Crossing DCO. A reference to 
Work No. 7A of that DCO should instead have been to Work No. 7F (being the improvement to the A13 and 
to the Orsett Cock roundabout). It is our view that this correction does not alter the points made in the 

previous submission, but it may be of assistance to readers. 

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Isaac Nunn MRTPI 

Senior Planning Officer (NSIPs) 
Growth, Highways & Infrastructure 

Suffolk County Council 

mailto:nsips@suffolk.gov.uk
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN010115/EN010115-001514-Suffolk%20County%20Council%20-%20Responses%20to%20any%20submissions%20made%20at%20Deadline%206%20pursuant%20to%20Action%20Point%209%20arising%20from%20Issue%20Specific%20Hearing%206%201.pdf



